Zimbra jashorning@greenfieldin.org

Resignation Letter

From : Collin Casstevens <ccass2103@gmail.com> Wed, Jun 05, 2024 06:49 PM
Subject : Resignation Letter
To : Jason Horning <jashorning@greenfieldin.org>

Caution! This message was sent from outside the City of Greenfield.
Chief Horning,

After much thought and consideration, I am sending you this email as my
official resignation from Greenfield Fire Territory effective July 7, 2024, I
have been offered a position with another department that I feel will be
better for myself and my family in the future. I want to thank you for the
opportunity you gave me to work alongside some of the best in the business. I
have learned more than I could have ever imagined and I will always cherish
the memories I have made along the way.

I want this to be as easy as a transition as possible, so if there is
anything I can do to help, please let me know.

Thank you,
Collin



